
 

 

FAIR ACRES 

HALLOWEEN PARTY 

Friday October 29,2021 

11:00 - 12:00  
 

 
ALL Fair Acres children are welcome.  It will be an exciting morning filled 

with games on the field and a costume parade. This party takes place entirely 

outside, so please dress your child (and yourself) for the weather. 

 

Children will enjoy a special snack in their classrooms before heading outside 

to the festivities. Parents are welcome to send in a pre-packaged special snack 

for their child’s classroom. Each classroom will have a sign up on their Class 

Tag. Just a reminder we are NUT FREE school.  

 

If your child regularly attends school on Friday, please bring his/her costume 

to school in a bag.  (PLEASE, put your child’s name on all items and leave 

accessories at home, it is very difficult for teachers to account for these 

things) Thanks! 

 

If your child DOES NOT regularly attend school on Friday…… 

    

You are welcome to attend our Halloween party with your child. Please meet 

your child’s class in the field at 10:55 to join us for games and the parade.  

 

We know that social distancing may be hard to adhere to so we are asking that 

all adults wear masks while at the Halloween Party.  

 

This is a special day for your child so we ask that siblings not attend.  For 

those who would like to watch the parade, it will begin at 11:45 on the front 

lawn. (Please sign your child out with his/her teacher before leaving) 

 

Thanks, and Have a Spooky Day! 


